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MEDFORD STACKING
CHAIR

The Medford Stack by Eustis Chair
is a stackable version of our
Medford chair. It brings a
contemporary look to the Eustis
Chair line without sacrificing the
comfort and durability of our
traditional styles. This chair uses
our proprietary Eustis Joint®
technology for the critical seat
joints. Therefore, it comes with a
20-year warranty. The Medford is
specifically designed to
complement existing library
furniture or classroom furniture. 
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Height (H):

Chair Width (CW):

Seat Depth (SD):

Sitting Height (SH):

Front Width (FW):

Chai  Dimeo¨izo¨

33"

S¶ackiog O�¶izo: Yes, up to 10 chairs
high
Ha d×zzd S�ecie¨: Any species
available
A m¨: With or without
Sea¶: Wooden or Upholstered (C.O.M.
1/2 yard per chair)
Wa  ao¶Ý: 20 years
Czo¨¶ ¾c¶izo: Eustis Joint
AÖailable Chai  Wid¶h¨: Standard
Width, Wide, or Narrow (10-60)

19"

21"

18"

19"


